
  
This is a reminder about registration for French Immersion for 2018-19.  If your child is in Kindergarten, 
Grade 2, or Grade 5 and you want to register them for the French Immersion program in September 
2018, please complete the online registration by visiting the ASD-W web site:  Registration for French 
Immersion 2018-2019 on or before January 30th.   Registrations received by January 30, 2018, will 
inform staffing and program decisions.  Please note, however, that the registration site will remain open 
to the end of the school year (June 2018), with scheduled monitoring.    Further, 2018-19 is the final 
year the Grade 3 entry point for French Immersion will be offered. 
  
Thank you for your support as we plan the next school year.  
  

 

https://exchange.nbed.nb.ca/owa/redir.aspx?C=WFYsUkBmSG0CpoeZoGYBKRREDY7J33cRYZUS6-i8cQd-WcIN3WfVCA..&URL=http%3a%2f%2fweb1.nbed.nb.ca%2fsites%2fasd-w%2fPages%2fdefault.aspx
https://exchange.nbed.nb.ca/owa/redir.aspx?C=WFYsUkBmSG0CpoeZoGYBKRREDY7J33cRYZUS6-i8cQd-WcIN3WfVCA..&URL=http%3a%2f%2fweb1.nbed.nb.ca%2fsites%2fasd-w%2fPages%2fdefault.aspx

